
Katerson David, our youth leader poses with our 

daughter and Vickylane before they fly out to 

Guam One our students from Harvest Baptist College, 

Angelista was able to come this summer. She was 

a tremendous help with our children and church 

family. Her father attended the whole time she 

was here.   

Dear Pastors and Friends, 

 

Greetings and Kaselehlia.  I trust this letter finds you all well.  It has been a very busy summer!  Praise 

the Lord for strength and His grace. 

Thank you for praying for my wife and children. Please continue to pray for our oldest daughter who has 

gone to Harvest Baptist Bible College in Guam. We have a huge praise we would like to share with you. 

God has used an anonymous person to pay a whole year’s tuition for two of our children at Calvary 

Christian Academy.  Praise the Lord!  We have another praise, also. We have been having problems with 

transportation.  Several times our car broke down on the road, on the way to the church.  When we had 

a problem with our vehicle, we would attend a church of like-faith that is nearer to us or we rented a 

car.  Another saint gave us $2500 to find a different vehicle, and the Lord directed us to a used, but 

more reliable station wagon. Pray that God would provide a larger vehicle in the future that we could 

use to take others (our children’s friends or family) to church. In our SUV, we were able to carry eleven 

people.  (Three adults, three teenagers, and five children).  

We also want to thank the Lord that we can resume work on the road to the property.  Please pray that 

all will go well.  The section of the road that was constructed by the first man needs to be fixed and 

widened.  Praise the Lord, a church has given us a gift of $10,000 toward the road project.  Thank God!  I 

have expressed our gratitude to that church for the generous gift.  Please also pray for me.  We want 

things to move quickly, but please pray that God will deliver us from the temptation of being apathetic 

or procrastinating about the things that need to be done.  

Continue to pray as we give out the Gospel to people.  Pray that we are faithful to God’s great 

commission.  I had the privilege of preaching  one night to the youth during the Pohnpei Summer Camp 

this year.  

 

 

 



Good News Baptist Church, Calvary Baptist 

Church, and Wone Baptist Church youth 

meeting at Good News Baptist Church 
A privilege to officiate at the wedding of Chris and 

Macky. Chris just graduated from Harvest Baptist College 

in Guam. He is from the island of Yap. They plan to stay 

two years before flying out to Yap. Chris had a dream to 

pastor a church one day. Thank God that God has sent 

laborers to His field. 

Ladies and young ladies 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



My beautiful wife poses with our daughter during 

our last Sunday service together before she flew 

out to Guam. 

Our two other daughters and two sons 

miss their oldest sister very much. 

Mrs. Lihna Padock poses 

with Macky during her 

bridal shower. 

Missionaries and Pastors pose for pictures during 

Calvary Baptist Church’s 50th anniversary 

celebration July 14th. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


